
Selectmen’s Work Session 
Monday, September 13, 2021 

 
 
The following meeting was held in the upstairs conference room at Town Hall. Present were 
Selectmen Martha Eldridge and Susan Simpson. Jonathan Smith was not present at the onset of the 
meeting. Matt Sawyer Jr., Town Administrator was also present, and recorded the minutes.  
 
Selectman Eldridge called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM. 
 
Discussion:  
Selectmen Eldridge and Simpson went through the documents in the red folder. Sawyer asked about 
Trick or Treating and was told that as usual we will let the PD decide the date and time. Sawyer said 
he would reach out to Chief Castaldo. 
 
There was light conversation and the Selectmen signed and divided documents for review at the 4:15 
session.  
 
Public Works Director TJ Eldridge arrived at 3:30 and joined the group.  
 
At 3:40 PM Selectman Smith arrived. There was a conversation regarding the bi-weekly cadence of 
the Board of Selectmen’s meeting. A consensus was arrived at, to continue in the bi-weekly frequency 
unless something pressing comes up or as needed with the budget planning cycle.  
 
At 3:55 PM Eldridge made a motion to recess until 4:15 PM in the gym. Simpson seconded and the 
vote passed 3-0.  
 
Being no further input, the work session recessed until 4:15 in the gym. 
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